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Press release     12 November 2013 

  

Extended referral period for the Code  

 
The Swedish Corporate Governance Board has extended the period for comments on 

possible changes to the Swedish Corporate Governance Code until 15 December 2013. 

 

After roundtable discussions with around 40 users, the Board has collected a number of views on 

application of the Code. The Board has also urged those who wish to contribute comments 

regarding the Code to submit these by 15 November 2013. 

 

The Board has recently received several requests to extend this referral period and has therefore 

postponed the closing date to 15 December 2013. 

 

The conclusions of the Board’s deliberations following the roundtable discussions and the 

comments submitted will be reported at a high level symposium. This was originally planned for 

early December, but will now take place on 10 February 2014. 

 

For further information and comments, please contact Björn Kristiansson, Executive Director 

Tel: +46 760 000 078 

 

If you have any questions or comments regarding the Code, please contact Björn Kristiansson, 

Executive Director 

Tel: +46 760 000 078 

E-mail: bjorn.kristiansson@bolagsstyrningskollegiet.se 
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